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NURSERY NEWS 

Next week we will be reading ‘Polar Bear and the 
Snow Cloud’.  This week’s home challenges are to 
learn the nursery rhyme ‘Jack and Jill’ and to make 

shapes with sticks.  
Could we ask each child to bring in an empty plastic 
bottle and an odd sock by next Monday to make a 

Christmas snowman please.  
The Nursery Christmas party is on 15th December in the          

afternoon, if your child is not in Nursery that day but would like to 
come to the party could you please let Jenny and Jayne know, 

thank you. 

THANK YOU to Mrs Berrett who noticed that we hadn’t had a 
fruit delivery last week and kindly sent in 6 assorted loaves for the 
children to have as a snack.   

REMEMBRANCE 

Thank you to Connor who laid a wreath at the village memorial on behalf 
of the school on Remembrance Sunday.  

At 11am on 11th we all went outside to hold a minutes silence. 

CHILDREN IN NEED 

Thanks to all the children who came to school in spots and 
stripes today to support Children in Need.  We will be   

counting the money next week and will give you a total in the 
next newsletter. 

FLU IMMUNISATIONS YF-Y6 

Flu immunisations will be taking place on 2nd December in 
school. So far we have had approximately 75% of children 

sign up for them, if you haven’t yet signed up but would like it 
you can access the online consent form, please use the   
following link https://www.kernowimmunisations.co.uk/
Forms/Flu PLEASE ENSURE YOU QUOTE THE FULL 
UNIQUE SCHOOL REFERENCE CODE. The code for St 

Neot School is: EE111964. 

CHRISTMAS EVENTS 

This year we will not be opening the post box but children can still send cards.  We ask that all cards are brought in to 
school by Wednesday 9th December, we will then isolate them for a few days and distribute to the children before the end 

of term.  Please do not add anything extra to the cards like candy canes or chocolate pennies, thank you. 
We are not having a school Christmas tree this year, classes will each have their own decorations, and the 
children will each make a decoration to hang on the tree by the school gate on the Doorstep Green, so if you 

are out for a walk please take a look. 
We will be enjoying Christmas lunch in our classes on Tuesday 15th December, menu details to follow, the 

meal will cost £2.34 as usual.  Christmas jumpers can be worn for the day. 
The Christmas parties will be held in each class on Thursday 17th December, children can come to school 

in party clothes but please make sure they have suitable shoes and coats for break time. 
The last day of term is Friday 18th December and we will be closing at 1.15pm, there will be NO Riverside Club. 
We return to school on Wednesday 6th January, school is closed on 4th and 5th for whole school staff training.  

CHURCH RECIPES 

The Church has asked if anyone would like to contribute to a recipe collection which they are compiling.  
If you feel you could help please send: 

• your favourite baking recipe 

• the recipe which you regularly bake for the  church cake stall 

• a recipe which you have been cooking during the Lockdown that others might enjoy 

• a recipe from your local area if you are new to the village, 

• a recipe which your children or grandchildren have enjoyed baking. 
 
Perhaps you have a story about a substitution to a recipe you had to make during Lockdown with an interesting result!  
Please send to Margaret  01579 320480  mail@tonyward.biz 

INCONSIDERATE PARKING 

Once again one of our neighbours has had to put up with 
inconsiderate parking outside their property.  The car        

registrations are KF54 EHM and YC68 KON. When you park 
please think about the impact your parking will have on those 

who live here, thank you. 

SPELLING SHED 

If you are having difficulties accessing new spellings on 
Spelling Shed please log off then on again as otherwise they 

won’t refresh.  

NOTICE TO PARENTS 

This is to inform you that the school has been informed that the 

parents of two of our children have tested posi�ve for Covid-19, 

the children are in Loveny Class and Nursery.  The whole family 

is self-isola�ng. We emphasise the children are showing no 

symptoms.  
We have contacted Public Health England who tell us that we do 

not need to close our bubbles, therefore the school will be open 

as usual.  We will send a le%er to parents via email over the 

weekend so please keep an eye on your inbox. 


